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Members of the Royal Family, 

I am delighted to announce the birth of an heir to the throne of Florin.  The bride was close to delivery at the time of our departure from the Isles of Splendor, thus delaying our departure until mother and child were ready for travel.  The child is of fine health, and of glorious appearance and physique, marred only by a birthmark in the shape of a petunia on the small of its back.  Be assured that we will take the utmost care in seeing the family off on their return, watching out for the latest news on pirates.  

Sincerely, 


Governor Pumpershenk

